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Presidents Message 
By Ralph Richards 

Fall is in the air, Monday, I was up flying, and 
enjoying the incredible sunset, with false rain to 
the East with  rainbow of color and a awesome 
sunset to the West, but sooth air under 6000 feet. 
 Hope you enjoyed the day also, especially off of 
the tera firma.  See you Thursday at the Paso 
Airport terminal building at 7 p.m.   If anyone has 
something of interest to share I would like to hear 
from you.  

Next Meeting on September 5 @7pm 
Upstairs in the Terminal Building 
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Editors Message 

 
Life should NOT be a journey to the grave with the 
intention of arriving safely in an 
attractive and well preserved body, but rather to 
skid in sideways, chocolate in one hand, 
hundreds of flying adventures in your pocket, 
body thoroughly used up, totally worn out and 
screaming "WOO HOO what a ride!"

Chapter 465 Minutes – Last Meeting 
EAA Chapter 465 

August 1, 2013 Meeting Minutes  
 

Meeting Called to Order  - 7:10 PM by President 
Ralph Richards 
 
Attendance – 7 Members attending  
 
Old Business – B – 17 visit discussed.  The fly –to 
Castle and then a tour of the Air Museum is 
planned for September 28th.  Meet at the Terminal 
at 9:00 for departure.  The Cal Pilots Association is 
having its annual meeting in San Luis Obispo at the 
Paso Jet Center October 18th and 19th.   Go to 
http://www.calpilots.org/ for more information.  
(Members discussed asking Jim Sebby to make a 
history talk about local aviation.) 
 
New Business – Ralph requested the members 
give him suggestions for programs; 
ralphlrichards@msn.com or 805-226-9364. 
 
Treasures report – The Chapter has $834.88 in its 
checking account. 
 
Flight Advisor Report – None 
 
Technical Advisor Report – None 
 
Safety Report – None 
 
Project Reports – None   
 
Program – None 
 
Meeting Adjourned – 7:40  

http://www.calpilots.org/
mailto:ralphlrichards@msn.com
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by Phil Corman 
PRAA Update:  Click Here for Details 

Click Here to join the PRAA mailing list. 
 

Please encourage your family and friends to join 
the PRAA by sending an email to 
philcorman@hotmail.com or CLICK HERE to join.  
Our membership has increased from 150 to 181 in 
just one month.  Please join and pass this along to 
others interested in the airport. 

Paso Robles Airport Business Improvement Plan 

The Airport Business Improvement Plan passed 
the next phase by being approved by the Airport 
Advisory Committee at the August 22 meeting by 
4-1 vote.  The next step includes a few minor edits 
to the Plan, followed by the vote by City Council, 
date to be determined soon.  We are one step 
closer to having this document approved and 
begin executing on this document. 

Airport Road Cleanup 

The PRAA continues to make work hard on behalf 
of the airport.  This past month we had 20 
volunteers cleaning Airport Road from Highway 46 
all the way to Tower Road.  A special thanks to 
Pete Johnson for going back a week later and 
completing the work from the Airport to Tower 
Road since the cleanup crew didn’t work that 
section.  All told, we filled 19 large bags with 
roadside trash. 

New Fuel Depot 

The new Fuel Depot was approved by City Council.  
We are happy to report that your PRAA worked 
hard with the City and with the Jet Center to have 
the location placed in what we consider to be the 
Optimal location, just south of the old Gas House.  
Additionally the City will provide multiple plane 
access to the fuel pump, not included in Roger’s 
original proposal.  This was sought after for safety 
and convenience.  A huge thank you to the City for 
such a great process and final decision.  If you 
would like a copy of the Final Draft of the Airport 
Business improvement Plan, please Click Here and 
we will provide you with a copy. 

Airport Cleanup 

The PRAA is still working hard to restart the 
Airport Advisory Committee’s “Airport Cleanup” 
effort.  So far, the only cleanup that has taken 
place is the Nunno parcel which was spear headed 
by your PRAA.  We have been told there are plans 
in place to address the rest of the more than 1300 
acres, and have provided manpower to assist in 
the cleanup of each parcel.  We ask that the 
Master Lease holders take responsibility.  We will 
see what happens. 

http://www.prb-association.com/News.htm
http://www.prb-association.com/JoinUs.htm
mailto:philcorman@hotmail.com
http://www.prb-association.com/JoinUs.htm
mailto:philcorman@hotmail.com?subject=Requesting%20a%20Copy%20of%20the%20Airport%20Business%20Plan
http://www.faa.gov/news/safety_briefing/2013/media/SepOct2013.pdf
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Thought for the Month 

 

 

 

 

 

EAA Information 
EAA Member Benefits 

 EAA Insurance - Aircraft, Non-Owner, 
Renters & Personal 

 EAA Aircraft Financing 

 EAA Flight Planner 

 Discounts on FAA written tests at 
LaserGrade 

 EAA credit card 10% savings from Aircraft 
Spruce 

 You can save 'hundreds – even thousands 
– of dollars' on your next Jaguar or other 
Ford car 

 You can buy your John Deere Tractor for 
less money 

 EAA has discounts for Hertz and Enterprise 
car rentals 

Interesting EAA Chapter Web Sites 
EAA Chapter 1 at Flabob www.eaach1.org 
EAA Chapter 7 at Long Beach www.eaa7.org 
EAA Chapter 14 at San Diego www.eaa14.org 
EAA Chapter 1000 at Muroc www.eaa1000.org 
EAA Chapter 170 @SLO 
www.eaa170.blogspot.com 

PRB Websites 
Paso Robles Airport Association 
http://www.prb-association.com 
Paso Robles Airport 
http://prcity.com/government/departments/publi
cworks/airport/index.asp 

 

 

 
 

Corrections – Please send any newsletter 

comments, corrections, suggestions, or your new 

e-mail address to: 

Phil Corman <philcorman@hotmail.com> 

Fly-In Events for this coming month 

Sept 21-22: The California International Air 
Show in Salinas.  http://salinasairshow.com/ 

Sept 26-29: The Flabob Flying Circus (KRIR) 
www.flabobflyingcircus.com 

http://www.eaach1.org/
http://www.eaa7.org/
http://www.eaa14.org/
http://www.eaa1000.org/
http://www.eaa170.blogspot.com/
http://www.prb-association.com/
http://prcity.com/government/departments/publicworks/airport/index.asp
http://prcity.com/government/departments/publicworks/airport/index.asp
mailto:philcorman@hotmail.com
http://salinasairshow.com/
http://www.flabobflyingcircus.com/
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EAA CHAPTER 465 
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION/RENEWAL 

Chapter membership dues are $20/yr. Please help us to verify your personal info. 

Members with e-mail will receive the chapter newsletter via e-mail for their review. 
Members without e-mail can receive copies of the newsletter by mail or at the meetings. 

Return the completed form to the Chapter Treasurer, or any Chapter Officer. 
Name: (Please Print) 
 
 

Address (Number, Street, City, State, Zip) 
 
 

Email 
 
 

Home Phone 
 
 

Cell Phone Work Phone 

EAA National Membership # 
 
 

Expiration Date (MM/YYYY) 

FAA Ratings Student  

Light Sport  

Private  

Commercial  

ATP  

Glider  

ASEL  

Multi  

Rotocraft  

Tailwheel  

Seaplane  

Instrument  

CFI  

CFII  

A&P  

IA  

Avionics  

Other  

Aircraft Project Underway 
 
 
 

I need help in: 

Selection     Design      Construction     Other  

Aircraft Now Owned 
 
 

Newsletter: I prefer to receive my newsletter via e-mail ,  printed via U.S. mail ,  or at meeting  

 

Special Skills (That might be helpful to members) 
 
 
 

 

Payment Enclosed $20.00 

 

Make checks payable to EAA Chapter 465 

Please mail this form with payment to: 
 
EAA Chapter 465,  c/o  Dale Ramey 
7460 Pinal Ave 
Atascadero, CA 93422 
 
Or bring with you to any Chapter meeting 

 

http://www.eaa465.org/site/index.php 

 

http://www.eaa465.org/site/index.php

